
Submitter: Jauna Williams 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

Our Democracy is under attack at a Federal level, and I'm disappointed to see that 

attempts are being made here in Oregon. Our vote-by-mail system is outstanding and 

an example of how voting should be done in the rest of our country. Voting should be 

easy! State Senator Smith's legislative page says he is working for us, but changing 

our successful voting system will make voting more difficult for Oregonians. SB210 

hurts working parents, our elders, and people with disabilities, and is a way to silence 

the people. Oregon legislators must not pass this bill.  


